New Procedure: Health, Welfare

J.Scott McDonald, Commis-
sioner of Health and Welfare, has
announced that effective last
Tuesday, July 1, 1969, the Divi-
sion of Public Welfare will be
starting a new procedure for
eligibility and recertification of
welfare recipients.

This requirement of the 1967
Social Security = Amendments
must be implemented by Octo-
ber 1, 1969; however, the change
is being made early in keeping
with the Health and Welfare

Department’s policy of revitali-
zation of its programs.

District welfare offices are at
the following locations:

Juneau, Pouch H; Sitka, Box
1069; Ketchikan, Box 257; An-
chorage, 527 4th Avenue; Val-
dez, Box 524, Dillingham, Box
221; Seward, Box 755; Kodiak,
Box 2515; Bethel, Box 365;
Fairbanks, 604 Barnett Street;
Nome, Box 221; and Kotzebue,
Box 41.



